
 NOTICE of 2021 ANNUAL BOARD OF REVIEW  

FOR THE TAXPAYERS AND PROPERTY OWNERS OF THE  

TOWNSHIP OF HOLLY  

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Board of Review of the Township of Holly will meet at the Holly 

Township Hall, 102 Civic Drive, Holly, Michigan as follows: 

 

Tuesday, March 2, 2021 at 1:30 PM - Organizational Meeting to receive 2021 Assessment Roll from 

Assessor [MCL 211.29(1)  

Appointments will be taken for:  

 

Tuesday, March 2, 2021 from 2:30 PM – 4:30 PM and 6:00 PM-9:00 PM 

 

Monday, March 8, 2021 from 1:00 PM-4:30 PM and 6:00 PM-9:00 PM 

 

Thursday, March 11, 2021 from 9:00 AM-12:00 PM and 1:30 PM-5:00 PM 

 

Friday, March 12, 2021 ONLY OF NECESSARY from 9:00 AM-12:00 PM and 1:00 PM-4:00 PM or   

signing session only 1:00 PM. 

 

The Board of Review will accept written appeals if received prior to the closing of the Board of Review. 

The 2021 tentative equalization ratio is 50% and the estimated multiplier is 1.0000 for all property 

classification. 

 

Appointments before the Board of Review may be made for the dates listed above by calling Oakland 

County Equalization, toll free, 1-888-350-0900 Extension 85583 or 248-858-5583.  Appeals may also be 

made in writing and must be received prior to the closing of the Board of Review.  All written appeals 

should be addressed to: 

 

    Oakland County Equalization, Holly Township Assessor   

    250 Elizabeth Lake Rd., Suite 1000 West  

    Pontiac, MI 48341 
 

Please use Parcel Identification Number when referring to your property so that records can be quickly 

located. 

 

Protest at the Board of Review is necessary to protect your right to further appeals to the Michigan Tax 

Tribunal for valuation and exemption appeals and/or State Tax Commission for classification appeals.  

 

HOMEOWNER’S PRINCIPAL RESIDENCE AFFIDAVIT INFORMATION IS REQUIRED BY P.A. 

105 of 2003: If you have purchased your principal residence after December 31 last year, to claim the 

principal residence exemption for next year if you have not already done so, you are required to file an 

affidavit before May 1 this year. 

 

Persons needing assistance in attending an appointment should call the Township Clerk’s Office at (248) 

634-9331 ext. 301 at least 7 business days prior to the appointment. 

 

Karin S. Winchester, Clerk 

 

 

 

  

  

 


